
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 August 23, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students, 
 
Kindly note that the payment of fees for the Fall 2023-24 term for continuing students 
started on August 9, 2023 and runs through September 15, 2023. Between September 
16, 2023 and September 22, 2023, you may pay your fees with a late payment fee of 

$100. For more information on payment of fees follow this link. 

 
To apply for a deferral of your fees, you must complete this form and submit it to the 
Students Section of the Office of the Comptroller. Instructions are on the form. 
 
Please plan accordingly. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar  
 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/catalogue/Pages/undergraduate-fees-and-expenses-and-withdrawal-information.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/comptroller/Documents/Students/Deferred%20Payment.pdf

